
 
Attention all local 4-8th grade homeschoolers! 

 

 
2nd Annual  

Foothill Learning Academy  

Science Fair 

 
 

Foothills Church in Cameron Park 
Saturday, March 28, 2020 

2-5 p.m. 
 

Hands-On Science and Foothill Learning Academy are coordinating a science 
fair for all local 4-8th grade homeschoolers. Students will have the opportunity to 

create a science fair project, have it judged by people with science and 
engineering backgrounds, and receive awards. 

 

Registration fee: $15 
Pre-registration before March 1 is required. 

 
Hands-On Science is offering a two-part seminar for students/parents who 

would like help getting started on a science fair project. The fee for this two 2-
hour seminar series is $75 and includes the science fair registration fee. 

 
For more information or to register for the science fair, please contact Lisa 

Hindmarsh at 530-313-3789 or lisahandsonscience@gmail.com 


